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October 4, 2021

Sheriff Joe Myers is making this press release to let everyone know those of you that come into contact
with a Sheriff’s Deputy or the Sheriff they are sporting pink badges. The pink badges worn by our deputies
are in support of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, which takes place every October. The pink badges will
be worn every day during the month of October.

Sincerely,
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Sheriff, Ronald J. Myers



